
“Prayer is the thing that moves the HAND 
that moves the world.”  John R. Rice said 
that all of our failures in life are “prayer  

failures.”  May we rededicate our lives to the 
wonderful opportunity of talking with the God of Heaven, 

our FATHER.  He is waiting on us to COME into His                   
presence.  We anticipate a great upcoming year, and we 

certainly want the HAND of God to lead us.  The future is as 
bright as the promises of God!  May we unite our                                   

HEARTS in PRAYER. 
 

 
 

Please pray for Cathy Beaver and her family in 
the home going of her sister, Juanita Gainey.  

The memorial service will be here this 
Saturday morning, January 1st, at 11:00. 

 

 
 

Continue to pray about the amount that you and 
God covenant to give during 2022 toward world-

wide missions.  This offering helps to underwrite 
our missions budget.  Our goal:  $1,000 per week. 

 

 
 

PRAISE REPORT:  Rudolph Outlaw will  
be preaching in a few days.  This is 

the first time since June 13th. 
Pray for God to use him. 

 

 
 

 
 

PASTOR SUNDAY SCHOOL 
CLASS:  This is for those who 
have been saved but have not 

yet gone through Pastor’s 
booklet on The Christian Life.  
The class will begin on January 

9th in the conference room  

 
MEN’S PRAYER BREAKFAST:  
Praying about having one in 
January...date forthcoming. 

 
COUPLES BANQUET: 

February 12th 
Mark your calendars and plan 
to come enjoy this time with 

Dr. and Mrs. Randy Cox.  Listen 
for details.  Bro. Cox will also 

be preaching for us on Sunday, 
February 13th. 

 

 

HOME MISSIONARY  
Ronnie Williamson 

Voice in the Wilderness 

 
 

FOREIGN MISSIONARY 
Dahn Demey 

Liberia 
 
 

MINISTRY 
Music Ministry 

 
 

STAFF MEMBER 
Sharon McWaters 

 
 

  SHUT-IN   
Betty Smith 

250 Echo Hollow 
China Grove 

 

SUNDAY SCHOOL TEACHER 
4 Year Olds 

Judy Berryman 
 
 

PREACHER OF THE WEEK 
Evangelist Dale Vance 

West Virginia 
 
 

USHER OF THE WEEK 
Bobby Horton 

 
 

CHOIR MEMBER 
Kristan Cajiuat 

 
 

SERVICE MEMBER 
Todd Nicodemus 

 

Serving in the Nursery:  Jennifer Gibson 

PRAY FOR OUR SICK… 
 

Sherbie Woodall   Allen Morrison   Betsy Gullette          
Danny Love   Charlie Marshall   Janet Toney         
Tom Zahrndt   Betty Morrison   Carrol Gainey         
Charlie Marshall  Mike Stancil    Rhonda Puckett  
Barbara O’Daniel  Brett Stancil     Jerry Hicks    
Rudolph Outlaw  Lynn Drye    Jimmy & Jenny Wallace 
Frank Lewis   Cathy Beaver 
Evelyn Gulledge  Jean Fitz 
Glenn Coleman  Margaret Long 
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